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MEMORANDUM:  

TO:   District Career and Technical Education Directors  

FROM:  Kevin O’Farrell, Ph.D.  

DATE:  August 19, 2022  

SUBJECT:  Industry Certification Offerings for 2022-23 Survey 

The Division of Career and Adult Education is interested in identifying certifications that are 

currently only approved for postsecondary funding on the proposed 2022-23 Career and 

Professional Education (CAPE) Industry Certification Funding List for which districts are 

providing instruction in secondary career and technical education programs. This information 

will help the division determine if the certification will be eligible for secondary funding on the 

CAPE list in the future.   

 

Please complete the Microsoft Form with postsecondary certifications that are being offered in 

secondary programs. Space is provided to enter information for up to 10 postsecondary industry 

certifications. Attached to the email is the 2022-23 CAPE Funding list. You can filter using 

columns C 2022-23 K-12 Florida Educational Finance Program Funding Eligible and D 2022-23 

Postsecondary Funding Eligible to see which certifications are only eligible for postsecondary 

funding.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Kaitlin Vickers, CAPE Industry Certification Manager 

at industrycertification@fldoe.org or 850-245-9030.  
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